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PUBLIC NOTICE (Revised) 
 

 
The scheduled meeting of the MPWMD Water Supply Planning Committee, set for Monday, 
December 6, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. is cancelled and rescheduled to Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at 
10:00 a.m.  
  
For more information, please contact Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk at (831) 658-5652 or Sara Reyes 
at (831) 658-5610. 
 
 

/s/ Joel G. Pablo  

___________________ 

JOEL G. PABLO, Board Clerk  

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 

 

 

 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING 

 
I, Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk, declare as follows:  
 
I, Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk for the MPWMD, and that a copy of said cancellation notice and 
rescheduling set forth above was posted at a conspicuous place at the front entrance at 5 Harris 
Court, Bldg. G, Monterey, CA on August 11, 2022.  
 
I declare that the foregoing is true and correct.  
 
Executed on August 13, 2022 

 
Joel G. Pablo, Board Clerk  
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